
 

Ref: LD/Main office 

 
15 March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be welcoming you and your child/children to Priory Community School Academy 
(PCSA) in September 2024.  

We have put together a roadmap to show our planned events, which we hope will be useful in explaining 
the next few months ahead.  Please see below: 

  

  

 

By April 28th 2024 

Complete student information 
form, link below or available 

on our website. 

PCSA Admission Y7 2024/25 

 

May and June 2024 

Contact and visits made to 
primary schools to discuss all 

children joining us. 

 

By end May 2024 

A Google document will be 
sent to all families with a 
questionnaire for parents/ 

carers and children to 
complete sharing information. 

 

May 2024 

An opportunity to book onto 
meet the Leadership Team 

evening for you and your child. 

(link to follow) 

 

25th, 26th & 27th June 2024 

Transition days! 

25th June - Parent Evening 

More information will be 
shared closer to the dates. 

 

Tuesday 3rd September 
2024 

Only Y7 students will be 
attending for part of this day 
with their tutor and other key 

members of staff. 

(08:30-12:10) 

 

Tuesday 3rd September 
2024 

Y7 information evening to 
share details about the 

curriculum with parent/carers. 

 

September 2024 

Meetings will be arranged with 
leadership teams for families 
who want to share any further 

information. 

 

September 2024 onwards 

You are always welcome to 
make contact with us directly 

and we will be in touch to 
share our positive phone calls 

on a regular basis. 

            Queensway 
Weston-super-Mare 

 North Somerset  
BS22 6BP 

  
 T: 01934 511411     

E: mailbox@pcsa.org.uk 
  W: www.pcsa.org.uk 

       @PrioryCSA 
Principal: Mr. Angelos Markoutsas        

                  

https://forms.gle/jn12tHc8UzGzxT296
mailto:mailbox@pcsa.org.uk
http://www.pcsa.org.uk/


Please follow us @Priorycsa on Twitter and Priory Community School on Facebook and check out the 
transition pages on our website: https://pcsa.org.uk/transition-3  
 
It is important you feel part of our community. We are available via email or phone and happy to discuss 
any queries. We strongly value the relationship we have with our students and families and we look forward 
to meeting you face to face. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

 
 
 

Mr James White 
Assistant Principal & KS3 Pastoral Lead 
james.white@pcsa.theplt.org.uk  

 
 
 
 

 

Miss Lee Dodson 
Head of Year 7                                   
lee.dodson@pcsa.theplt.org.uk 
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